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Dear Parent/ Carer,  

We have made the difficult decision not to allow parents/ carers to attend Christmas performances again 

this year. Unfortunately due to the number of parents/ carers that we have and the space that is available to 

us in the school hall, we do not feel that we are able to do this safely considering the current situation with 

Covid-19. We are also aware that many parents/ carers do not feel comfortable attending busy indoor 

events such as performances and we do not want anyone to miss out being able to see their child perform. 

We will therefore be recording our Christmas performances and sharing these with you via a password 

protected link. This will ensure that everyone can enjoy the performances safely.  

Our planned schedule is as follows: 

EYFS Nativity- will be recorded in the week commencing 6th December and a link shared with parents by the 

end of that week.  

Year 1 Nativity & Years 2- 6 Christmas show- will be recorded in the week commencing 13th December and a 

link shared with parents by the end of that week.   

The link for the recording of each Christmas performance will be shared with parents/ carers from that class/ 

year group. A password will also be sent out in order for you to access this. You will require a device e.g. 

mobile phone, tablet or laptop and access to the internet.  

If you do not wish for your child to be part of this performance and included within this recording then 

please can you notify the school by Wednesday 1st December. We can then ensure that your child does not 

take part in the performance. You can inform us of this by ringing the school office on 01476 568616 or by 

emailing at enquiries@isaacnewton-cit.co.uk. If we do not hear from you then we will assume that you are 

happy for your child to perform and be recorded.  

If you have any concerns or queries then please do not hesitate to contact Mr Heathcote or Mrs Pask via the 

school office. Please also feel to discuss this with your child’s class teacher. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Heathcote 

(Headteacher) 
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